
Hello!  Please see this important message about collecting school materials.

During the last week of school, we will offer three days for students and families to drop 
off materials that were sent home prior to the building closure and pick up personal 
belongings.  Chromebooks will not be collected during this time.
 
Using a drive-through process similar to Chromebook distribution, we will be collecting all 
borrowed materials (teacher books, library books, etc.) and passing out student 
belongings. The collection and distribution will take place during the following 
dates/times:
● Monday, June 15: 9:00 am – 11:00am and 12:00 pm – 3:00 pm
● Tuesday, June 16: 9:00am – 11:00am and 12:00 pm – 3:00 pm
● Wednesday, June 17: 9:00am – 11:00am and 12:00 pm – 3:00 pm

 
We kindly ask that families begin to gather materials that were sent home prior to the 
building closure and plan to return materials during one of the drop-off/pick-up windows.
 

If families are unable to come during one of the windows, please consider having a friend 
or neighbor drop-off and pick-up materials. If that is not an option, please contact Steve 
Lesco (Steven.lesco@rentonschools.us )or Genevieve Ramsey 
(Genevieve.ramsey@rentonschools.us).
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